
ScrapAntics winter celebration

The ScrapAntics Team is holding a celebration day in its Wellgate space on
Saturday 17th December – all welcome!

There will be an exhibition of artwork made by the local community, film
screenings, Loose Parts Play, creative activities and food – all for free.
 
Everyone is welcome and you can just drop in for whichever part of the day you
fancy – on the poster you will find the times of the different activities.
 
Please feel free to bring family and friends, and if you work with any community
groups please share our poster and let everyone know!
 
Look forward to hopefully seeing you there!

http://www.government-world.com/scrapantics-winter-celebration/
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West End Christmas Fortnight Primary
Schools’ art competition winners!
#dundeewestend
Many thanks to all local primary school pupils who participated in the West
End Christmas Fortnight Primary Schools’ art competition this year!

Also to the schools for their help and a huge thank you to Rev Dr Jim
Connolly who masterminded the competition and iArtSupplies in Hawkhill Court
for its support again this year.

The standard of entries was really high and here’s details of the winners :

http://www.government-world.com/west-end-christmas-fortnight-primary-schools-art-competition-winners-dundeewestend/
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Weekly Road Report – West End Ward
#dundeewestend

DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR THE WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 12 DECEMBER 2022
Miller’s Wynd – closed until 26 December 2022 at its junction with Hawkhill
for major construction works.
Westfield Place – traffic control from Monday 12 December for 5 days for
street lighting replacement works.

Forthcoming Roadworks
Glamis Drive – closed eastbound in 2 phases from Monday 9 January for 4 weeks
for Scotland Gas Networks work. Phase 1: Hazel Avenue to Glamis Road. Phase
2: Invergowrie Drive to Hazel Avenue.

Connecting Carers Café #dundeewestend
The next Connecting Carers Café for the West End and Lochee is this Thursday
morning at the Friary in Tullideph Road from 10.15am.

All carers welcome!
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Dundee Pump track survey

A West End resident – along with Dundee Cycle Hub – has set up a survey to
gauge the interest in a pump track facility in Dundee. 

This is a facility he has been keen to get in Dundee.     It is basically a
looped  track  and  consists  of  a  series  of  rollers  and  corners  (berms)
primarily made with asphalt they can be ridden by many different types of
wheeled equipment such as bikes, skateboards, scooters etc. 

They offer a low barrier to entry and can be used by both beginner and
experienced users. Whilst this is similar in some ways to a skatepark it is
quite a different facility to most skateparks due to the design / flow and
the asphalt material that most pump tracks are made with.

A first step is just to demonstrate the demand so the survey is intended to
d o  j u s t  t h a t .  T h e  l i n k  t o  t h e  s u r v e y  i s
at https://forms.gle/xCmaiKsWnCQJR2S77 – all welcome to take part.
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